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B.   Honorary Degrees 

Moser gave an update about how this proposal has come to the committee.  President 
Schulz would like the approval of Faculty Senate to recognize an individual’s 
extraordinary contributions to their respective field.  It is not intended to be recognition of 
gifts to Kansas State University.   
 
DeRouchey commented that he liked the id



 
 

 
 

Moser updated the group on the issue.  He was contacted by the head of Kinesiology, who 
inquired about this.  The question was related to whether the instructors of the courses 


